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Extension in relation to the circular of the Users of Benchmarks in 
terms of the European Benchmarks Regulation response date 

 

Reference is made to the circular issues by the MFSA on 18 February 2020, whereby the MFSA 
requested information on the use of Benchmarks in terms of the European Benchmarks Regulations.  

Considering the outbreak of COVID-19, the MFSA considers it necessary to extend the response date 

in relation to the circular of the Users of Benchmarks in terms of the European Benchmarks Regulation 
up to Tuesday 30 June 2020. 

Should you have any queries in relation to the aforementioned circular, please do not hesitate to 
contact us on sms@mfsa.com.mt. 
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